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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

’t Last Re{ort. No. HOSA Poyt Pov H

4th August, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 25th ultimo, with 1ts enclosure, relative

to the Steel Screw Schooner Yacht "SURFP", and have carefully
noted the remarks of the Owner's representative in regard to
’s the overdue Boller Survey. ,
The case has been placed before the Committee
‘; at their meeting today, and in view of the fact that the vessel
1s still 1a1d up indefinitely, they have dilifirred further
consideration of the case for the present. I shall be glad if
g you will inform the Owner's representative accordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
Ghllig}.::%i:: gﬂitﬂ..
The Surveyors,
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